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Wednesday 5 July 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/ carer 
 
Year 8 careers event 
 
On Tuesday 18 July, our Year 8 students will take part in “Your Future Virtual Roadshow”. The 
students will experience three live sessions covering Apprenticeships, Further Education and 
Higher Education.  
 
I am sure that your child will share their experiences of these events with you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

P Casey 
 
Mrs P Casey 
Assistant Headteacher  


